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Review of the Week 
 
The children have continued to work hard sharing stories such as the Colour 
Monster, Elmer and Stardust. The children have been writing stories independently 
and we have seen some beautiful presentations and handwriting this week, keep 
up the good work children! 
 

Exciting News!  
We are incredibly proud to announce that FHIS has been awarded the prestigious 
Inclusion Quality Mark (IQM)!  
This recognition celebrates all the hard work and dedication of our staff, children, 
and community in making our school a truly inclusive environment where every child 
is supported to succeed, thrive, and feel valued. Thank you to everyone who has been a part of this journey – together, we 
are creating a place where inclusion is at the heart of everything we do! 
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended our whole school Harvest Festival last week. We hope you enjoyed the 
children’s autumn songs and poem reading.  

 

Headline News 
Trips 

 

Unfortunately, due to current pressures on school budgets, we are sending a polite 
reminder that without the generous contributions from families for school trips, we 
will not be able to run these important experiences.  
 
With this in mind, we are aiming to inform families of trip costs with a minimum of 6 
week notice prior to the trip. We hope that this will help with managing costs for 
families.  

Attendance 
 

  

Attendance 30th September – 4th October 2024 
 

Chestnut – 90% 
Sycamore – 96% 
Ash – 94% 
Maple – 93.9% 
Oak – 98% 
Willow – 93.7% 

Whole school – 94.6% 
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Congratulations to 
                   Oak class  

for being last week’s 
winners! 
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Christmas Cinema Trip 

 

On the morning of Thursday 19th December 2024, we have arranged for Early Years 
and KS1 to visit the Arc Cinema in Daventry to watch a Christmas film as an end-of-
term celebration and enrichment opportunity. We will walk to the cinema and leave 
school around 9:00am.  
 
Therefore, pupils will need to wear sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. We will be 
back in time for lunch. If you would like to support on this trip, please contact your 
child’s class teacher. The cost of the trip is £6. If your child is registered for Pupil 
Premium, we ask that you make a contribution of £3, should you wish for your child 
to attend. If you believe your child may qualify for Pupil Premium, please contact the 
school office for further details.  
 
Please make payment by Friday 15th November 2024 online via Arbor. When making 
payment online, you are also giving permission for your child to take part.  
 
If we do not receive sufficient contributions by Friday 15th November, unfortunately 
the trip may need to be cancelled and a refund will be issued. If you have any queries 
or if you are unable to pay online, please speak to the school office team who will be 
happy to help you or email: admin@FHIS.INMAT.org.u 

Flu Vaccinations 

 

Flu Immunisations will be taking place on Tuesday 15th October 2024. 

 

Please complete the e-consent form by 9am on Thursday 10th October if you wish for 

your child to have this. If you need it re-sending, please speak to the office. 
 

Open School 

 
 

Come and see us! 

There are still a few spaces left in school for children to join our current cohorts and 
future cohorts for 2025. We welcome parents to spread the word to join our FHIS 
family!  

Open school dates will be as follows:  
Friday 11th October  
Wednesday 6th November  
  
These visits will be held at 10am or 2pm, however if you would prefer a private tour, 
these can be booked by contacting the school office.  
  
We are also opening the school on Saturday 12th October 10am-12pm, should you 
wish to visit on the weekend.  
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Important Dates 

 
 

• Stay and read every Friday 8:45am-9am - A chance to read in the 
classroom with your child.  

• Life Education ‘Tent’ will visit the school Monday 7th October. Children 
will learn about how to keep their bodies and brains happy and healthy. 

• Hello Yellow for mental health - Thursday 10th October In exchange of 
a small donation please wear yellow to support young people’s mental 
health for mental health week. 

• Flu immunisations – Tuesday 15th October. Please complete the e-consent form 

if you wish for your child to have this. If you need it re-sending, please speak to 

the office. 
• Individual school photos – Wednesday 23rd October. Further information to 

follow. 

• Halloween disco – Thursday 24th October 2024 4pm-5pm, tickets £2 
available from the school office. 

• School closes to children for Half Term – Thursday 24th October, reopens to 
children on Monday 4th November 2024.  

• School staff training Day – Friday 25th October. Children will not be required to 
be in school for this day.  
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